
Dutch Shepherd Family Letters 
Okalani and Kono (Dutch Shepherd) 

Hope you move is going well!  
Well, today we started our second week with the girls.  I can't imagine the energy rolled up into two little 15 pound puppies!!!! 
I also wanted to take the time to thank both you and Kathy for everything.  You have such a love and compassion for the four 
legged kids and it shows in your animals.   You guys were so great throughout the entire process, from helping me choose the 
right puppies to right this very minute.  I have never bought from a breeder before and am so very, very pleased with my 
experience with 4BARD Kennels!!!!  I will proudly recommend you to anyone I know who is looking for a responsible and 
ethical breeder!!!! 
We visited the vet for our checkup last week and he was impressed with the quality, disposition and energy of both of the 
puppies.   We got the thumbs up and are now just looking forward to our 12 week visit so we can start our obedience training!!!! 
Well, I know you guys are really pretty busy right now, so I won't keep you.  I really just wanted you to know how much I 
appreciate everything and how happy I am that I found you!!!  Thank you Scott, thank you Kathy!!!!!  Hugs to you both from me, 
Kono and Okalani!!!!!!!!! 
 

Okalani and Kono (Dutch Shepherd) Celebrating 1st Week Home 
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